SUTPHEN CORPORATION

SALES TECHNICAL BULLETIN

HAND HELD SPOTLIGHT DISCONTINUED

OVERVIEW

The Sales Department would like to inform the dealer network that the following option
has been removed from SQS2.

33010000 - SPOTLIGHTS, HAND HELD, OPTRONICS KB-4003, MTD ON BREAKER
COVER

This option has been removed from SQS2 due to the manufacture discontinuing the
production of this product. Sutphen is being informed that the manufacture has no plans
of replacing it with a like model at this time. For the time being the Sales Department
has not been able to find a suitable replacement for this product at the same pricing
point, and quality. Since this is not a requirement by NFPA to have a hand held spot
light in the cab this question in SQS2 will no longer be a required question to answer as
you are working through your quotes. If a customer’s specification calls for a hand held
spot light in the cab you are still able to select special hand held spotlight in SQS2. If
this is the case please contact the Sales Department with the part number or model
number desired for pricing.

Again we are sorry for any inconvenient this may cause, but we will continue to strive to
keep our dealer network updated on situations like this. If you have any other questions
please feel free to contact your Sales Territory Manager.
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